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Subject: Re: Ethics Amendment

Thanks

On Feb 2, 2016, at 9:40 AM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Senator Bright,

Per our conversation, thanks for your consideration and support of the attached amendment. Again, the 
amendment would strike H. 3184 in its entirety and insert H. 3722 which is the last past version of a 
comprehensive ethics bill by the full Senate Judiciary Committee (March 11, 2015) with two changes:

(1) Removes all sections related to electioneering communication.
(2) Revises the independent investigation process for legislators to ensure that findings of probable cause 

by the independent ethics panel (reconstituted State Ethics Commission) are made public.

Please let us know if you have any questions. Thanks!

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

<JUD3184.003.DOCX>

<Section-by-Section Summary for Strike-and-Insert Amendment to H.3184 - 2.1.2016.pdf>

mailto:Mail%2520%253Clbright.12@gmail.com%253E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

